
Subject: Continuous Build Server
Posted by Florian Uhlig on Wed, 13 Feb 2013 08:11:10 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi,

we did yesterday an upgrade of the operating system of our Continuous Build  Server. Now the
server uses Debian Squezze.
 
At the same time we changed the version of the external packages
used for the build process from jan12 to sep12.

According to the dashboards of the different experiments there are no problems seen after the
changes. If you encounter any problems please let us know.

Ciao

Florian
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